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Dear Legco members,
We are writing to express our support for the Municipal Solid Waste Scheme.

Waste has been a consistent problem in Hong Kong. Aside from our finite landfills,
although incineration methods exist to remedy the problem to a certain extent,
incineration is not ideal due to the release of greenhouse gases; rather, the root of the
problem, which is Hong Kong's wasteful lifestyle, should be tackled. Charging for waste
collection may be one of the most effective ways to change attitudes towards waste,
and therefore lifestyles.

We support the passing of the bill.

Sincerely,
The Discovery College Secondary Green Cobras group






